Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher [boba@YPCNM.COM]
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2008 8:30 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Sampling

Mike,

I will be conducting sampling at the following location.

Roy SWD #3
30-015-26562
Section 7, T19S-R25E

August 12, 2008 at 9:00 AM.
Thank you.

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation
Artesia, New Mexico
505-748-4217 (Office)
505-365-4021 (Cell)
505-748-4662 (Fax)
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